GIRL SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES

National Headquarters

Manila
MEMORANDUM
TO : REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
RE : INFEX AND DX CONTEST CHANGES RE SCRING

AND LOG SUBMISSION UNDER CONTEST
RULES VIII AND IX

DATE : January 20, 2016

In view of the upcoming 2016 International Friendship Exchange and DX (INFEX) Contest on Saturday,
20 February 2016 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. per NHQ Circular No. 42 dated 26 November 2015, we
would like to inform you of the following changes in the scoring and log submission under contest rules
VIl and IX:

1. That the Bonus Points in the DX1GSP contacts shall be counted only once in any band
which is equivalent to 50 points instead of 50 points per band.

2. That the final score will be the sum total of points of all contacts provided that all the
requirements stated in the log submission are complied with and submitted to GSP NHQ
through email at program@agirlscouts.org.ph or nhgprogram@gmail.com or fax (02) 524-5144
or postal mail on or before March 7, 2016.

We encourage all our Council Executives to start coordinating now with their local amateurs so that our
girl scouts will experience and explore new skills through ham radio operation, have the chance to contact
as many stations as they can, and will be able to meet more new friends.

Please disseminate to your respective Councils.

Thank you.
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